
March is already here! We can hardly believe it! So many things going on, all the teachers and students are hard
at work completing projects before Spring Break! We have St Patrick’s Day on the 17th, our Art Show on the 21st
and celebrations for Easter! We still have our Winter Food Drive going till March 8th for the Mount Kisco Food
Pantry. We just completed the 100th Day Celebration with a pizza party for the 4s, a Pirate Day with the 4s,
birthday celebrations and football huddles! Sprinkle in Gym time with Coach Chris, Chapel Time and Music with
Miss Delores!


